

Village of Chenequa

September 2019 Newsletter

Getting Ready for Fall

Congratulations Chief of Police / Village Administrator Daniel Neumer



For those who have not met him, Chief Neumer has been with the Village of Chenequa for the last 7 years. He has served as the Sergeant, Captain, and now we are so proud and honored to call him our Chief/Administrator!

Please stop in and welcome him to his new role with the Village of Chenequa. We are lucky to call him one of our own.

Found Property

Over the summer, there were a few water sport items found at Pine Lake Launch that were turned over to the Village of Chenequa Police Department. If you are missing something and able to give a detailed description including estimated date the item was lost, please feel free to email policeclerk@chenequa.org.

Police Department News

Bow Hunting in the Village

Starting on September 14th, bow hunting begins in Wisconsin. If you are allowing anyone to bow hunt on your property, please have a Permission to Hunt / Enter form filled out. You can find this form on our website:

chenequa.org/resources/requests/

If this Permission to Hunt / Enter form has already been filled out in the past, we ask that you please update any information and signature for this year. To do this, please either come in to the Village Hall or send an email to:

policeclerk@chenequa.org

Snowbird & Vacation House Watch

If you are leaving town for more than a couple of days and would like the Police Department to make a periodic check of your home, please call the Village Hall or Police Department so we may fill out a House Check Report form for you.

If you are unsure of any of this information and have questions, feel free to call the Chenequa Police Department non-emergency line at: 262-367-2145